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December 12, 1980

Carroll Neely
P. 0. Box 912
Lovington, New Mexico 88260

Dear Mr. Neely:
Our records indicate that we wrote to you on July 25, 1980,
requesting that you submit U. S. G. S. Form 9-331 to the

U. S. G. S. indicating present status and future plans for
vour Lone Star Federal Well No. 1 located in Unit A of Sec-
tion 20, T7-8-S, R-36-E. To date this report has not been
submitted, however.

Tease give this matter your imraciate attention.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Zderry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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